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I began my tenure as CEO at Geraldton District Hospital in November 2015 and after 6 weeks of living and working in the Northern community of Greenstone, I wanted to express my sincere thanks to not only the Board of Directors but also to the staff, volunteers, physicians and most importantly the community. 

I have found the community to be warm and welcoming. I enjoy the relaxed life style and friendly personalities. The fact that I don’t have to wrestle with rush hour traffic is a bonus as well! 

I am excited about the future of healthcare in Greenstone. We are moving in a direction of providing services closer to home in a hub model of care. We are working diligently with the North West LHIN and partnering stakeholders. A new capital project currently underway is the relocation of our Emergency Department. Along with numerous regional and internal organizational initiatives. 
Our staff, physicians and volunteers work very hard to provide excellence in quality and dedicated to culturally sensitive patient centred care. 
I look forward to working with our community and welcome feedback. 
lbonanno@geraldtondh.com 

Sincerely, 

Lucy Bonanno
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